
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Reaching for the Stars! 

Canterbury Road, Davyhulme, Manchester, M41 0RX 

Tel 0161 748 3392 

 

Please keep these dates in a safe place for reference as all of our major activities and events are listed below. If there are any 

changes then you will be notified by “pupil post” so please continue to check those bags. 

Thank you for your continued support, 

 

 Mr P McDowell 

  April 
30

th
  – Reception Trip ‘Imagine That!’ 

 
May 
1

st
  – 3

rd
  Y5 Residential Trip to Grasmere 

2
nd

 – Polling Day Local Elections – school open as usual 
6

th
 –     Bank holiday – school closed 

13
th
 – 17

th
  SATs Week – testing for all children no absences permitted at all. Please make every effort to attend on time.  

23
rd

 – Polling Day European Elections – school open as usual 
          
Half Term 27

th
 May – 7

th
 June  

 

June 

13
th
 – Sports Day for All – EYFS/KS1 in the morning KS2 in the afternoon 

14
th
  – PTA Father’s Day Shop 

17
th
  – 21

st
 NFER testing for Y3, Y4 & Y5 ~ Please, please, please no absences or appointments during this week 

25
th
 –  Year 1 trip to Sealife Centre, Blackpool   

 
July 

3
rd

   –  Welcome to Davyhulme Primary School ­ meeting for all new starters 6pm – 7pm (Food tasting at 5.30pm) 

Sorry but this is a meeting for adults only – no children will be admitted to the hall as they have separate day visits. 

3
rd

    –  Meeting for Y3 Parents and Carers ­ Transition etc.  ­   6.30pm Infant Hall 

6th     –  PTA Summer Fayre all help welcome.  

9
th
      –  Y6 Evening Performance for Parents  7pm. 

10
th
   –  Y6 Performance for senior friends 10am  

11
th
  –  Y5 Enterprise Day 

15
th
  –  Reports out to all children 

16
th 

 –   Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly 2.15pm  

17
th
   – 19th  – Robinwood Residential Year 6 

22
nd – Reward Day Team Treats for all those who have worked hard this year ~ casual team colour sports clothes can be worn 

22
nd

  –  Last day, school finishes at 3.15pm for the summer break 
  

 

‘Summer’ Uniform – Although it is officially the Summer Term, our children do not have to wear summer uniform.  It is an 

option intended to make things more comfortable for our children when the temperature rises above 20oC.  It is always a   

concern to teachers when small children are sent in to school in very thin summer dresses when it is raining heavily and the 

temperature is barely above 15oC. If your child has to wear tights with a summer uniform then they should really remain in their 

normal (winter) uniform. Please also remember to always send your child in with a showproof coat. 

 
Summer Guidelines ­ Please see our website for school guidance on what to do when the temperature rises above 20oC and 

beyond (we can live in hope!) covering hats, water bottles, sun cream etc. 


